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June’s First Ride: 

DC HOG will be riding to 
Rowlett’s Milkhouse 
Creamery in Campbellsburg 
at 12:30, KSU 1:00 pm. on 
Sunday,  June 1st!  (Chapter 
ride, one guest per member)

June’s First Event: 

Bluegrass H-D will be hosting 
Bike Night at Bud’s Tavern in 
Jeffersontown, KY, on June 
3rd, 6-9 p.m.  Join us!   Check 
bluegrassharleydavidson.com 
for more June Events!

June’s Quotes: 

“There’s no other father like 
you in the world”

“Fun dad, wise dad, kind dad, 
strong dad, fair dad, sweet 
dad, best dad, my dad”

“A father’s smile has been 
known to light up a child’s 
entire day.”

Happy Father’s Day to all 
who are dad in every way.

Celebrating Forefathers and 
Father’s Day! 
An Excerpt from HD.com:  “Born out of boyhood friendship, it 
took one Harley and three Davidsons to create a motorcycle 
brand that reshaped how the world moves. 

…the evolution of Harley-Davidson through the ingenuity of its 
founders, wartime resilience, iconic models, and enduring legacy 
that ultimately became a globally recognized brand that changed 
the face of transportation and American culture.”  

We celebrate them as the founders of the machine we love to ride 
and as fathers themselves leaving a brilliant legacy.

http://bluegrassharleydavidson.com
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DC HOG Cares! 

By Leslie Brauer, Historian

Ten years ago, the DC HOG 
Chapter awarded an honorary 
membership to a community 
member.  59 year old Mike 
Wilson was injured in a fight a 
few years prior causing 
neurological damage resulting in 
the need to use a wheelchair for 
mobility.

Mike was a big Harley rider and 
wore an old coat that finally fell 
apart.  A local organization, 
Opal’s Dream, was contacted 
about getting him a new one.  
BGHD donated a coat and had 
Mike’s name engraved on it.  
The coat was presented to him 
for Christmas in 2014.

After learning about the coat, 
DC HOG Chapter presented 
Mike with a personalized vest at 
Friendship Manor in Pewee 
Valley on May 6, 2015.

This act shows what a caring 
group our DC HOG Chapter (& 
BGHD) truly is!

🇺🇸 Memorial Day Rides🇺🇸  

Here are some places a few members rode to over 
the holiday weekend.  Whether to be in the 
presence of those who “Gave All” or to just ride in 
the enjoyable temperatures and sunny skies.

Photo submitted by:  Derrick 
and Jennifer Huther 

Photos by: Ron Dunbar and Joshua Coy Stout

Replica of the Vietnam Wall in E-town

Photo submitted by: Jay Bee
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